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As someone who has had letters sent to me several times after voting that my 

signature didn’t match, when it was my ballot and matched my drivers license. I 

100% think in person voting is a must.   

I was also the city clerk for Turner during the last Big election and had 3 different, 

older, residents bring in “extra” ballots that were mailed to them. Most people aren’t 

that honest, and would have filled the extras out and mailed them in.  

If Oregon insists on keeping the mail in ballots, at least mandate people copy front 

and back of their ID to mail in with the ballots. I send mine in every time elections 

come up. 

Please go back to in person voting. Let’s make things legal again. 


